
Peek of the Week 
Woodland — 1st April 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have been exploring our 
new story — The Queen’s Handbag. We created 
our own swan feathers to make a class swan for 
a display in Woodlands, looked at the key      
vocabulary in the story and wrote shape coding sentences to          
describe the sneaky swan.  
Next week, we will look at verbs and describe what the Queen is       
doing.  
Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been using pictorial representations and maths 
equipment, such as counters and tens frames to add.   

Next week, we will practicing finding the number bonds to 10. 

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have become experts at using    
column addition to add. Next week, they will look at  strategies to 
add three 1-digit numbers and use this knowledge to solve  addition 
magic squares.  

Afternoons. 

This week, we have been busy learning about England. We have     
sorted the human and physical features such as Scarfell Pike and       
Windsor Castle.  We also created our own England flag repeating 
patterns and enjoyed partaking in               
traditional Morris dancing. We also made 
English shortbread and took part in Priory’s 
whole school Easter Egg hunt. Next week, we 
will be  exploring the Easter story.  

Important information  

Parents evening— The dates for par-
ents evening are 4th April and 7th 
April. Please contact Mrs Toland if 
you cannot attend the given ap-
pointment time.  

Priory’s got talent – 8th April  

Priory Friends Easter raffle— Please 
purchase your £1.00 raffle ticket 
from Mrs Toland to win a prize! 

End of term — 8th April.  

Easter Holiday — 11.04.22-22.04.22  

 

 Star of the week:  Ridwan 

 

Word of the week 

 

 


